
Dear Parents/Carers  

As you will be aware, on Tuesday we had our fantastic open evening. This event is an       
opportunity to showcase our great school to members of the local community looking to 
make that very important decision about which school their Year 6 child would like to attend.  

After a very busy night, we have yet again been overwhelmed with the positive comments 
about the school, in particular the warmth shown by our students and staff. Many visitors left 
stating how it is without question the school of choice for them and their children. 

Over 400 Barnwell students helped on the evening and I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank each one of them for being such great ambassadors for the school. We are very proud of our students 
and know they are our best advocates, but it is always lovely to hear so many positive comments from guests 
on such evenings. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all staff, governors and parent partnership members for their 
support throughout the evening. 

As we move into the 4
th
 week of term, could I please ask that you to continue to ensure your child is ‘school 

ready’ each morning and that despite the few teething problems you continue to check Show my Homework 
each night. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mr Roberts - Head of School 

Dates for the Diary 

This week we celebrate the following students, who have the most PRIDE points for 

demonstrating our school values  

‘Passionate, Resilient, Innovative, Determined, Empathetic’. 

Jade M - LPA  Diya L - CS  Oewn R - DLE  Max A - KP  Louie T - DL  Joseph M - JEL  Riley W - JME         

Matilda S - DL  Chantelle B - SB  Katelyn L - KP  Rory B - BI  Alex P - PN  Paige B - JEL  Rebecca S - SB  

Emily B - TRT  Marshall K - PPE  Cameron B - DD  Reem A-H - ML  Jack B - DD  Connor N - PN                 

Ellie B - ANC  Kaya R - DFA  Ines C - PPE  Kyle S - JEL  Archie D - BI  Reece W - AMW  Chloe E - GW  

Congratulations to our highest credit achievers this week:  

Shanira H - BI  Rehan S - JME  Kai R - CS  Bayleigh W - ER  Nancy P - DSM          

Charlie R - KP  Taylor K - RAW  Keane S - SGO  Ryan S - NHA  Ryan M - ANC   

McKenzie W - RFR  Lewis H - EB  Jude A - DFA  Lenny B - SC  Jaden K - NHA        

Simba R - SC  Max U - EB  Lily S - EB  Sania M - EB  Aimee W - SC  Jessica N - CS   

Celebrating Student Achievement 

 

Thursday 26th September 

Year 11 Information Evening (upper campus hall) 

 

Friday 4th October  

Year 7 Adventure Weekend 



 
 Word of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

Prospective Parents Evening 

 

 

After a very busy night, we have yet again been        
overwhelmed with the positive comments about 
the school, in particular the warmth shown by our 
students and staff.  

 

Over 400 Barnwell students helped on the   
evening and were great ambassadors for the 
school.  

 

We are very proud of our students and know 
they are our best advocates. 

A huge well done and thank you to all involved! 

My Teen Brain Workshops 

 

For Parents & Carers of Children Aged 11-18 Years 

 

Starts Monday 23
rd

 September 2019 

(30
th
 September, 7

th
 October, and 14

th
 October) 

Time: 7pm - 9pm 

 

Flyer My Teen Brain September 2019.pdf 

 

Venue: Barnwell Upper School, Barnwell, Stevenage, SG2 9XT 

 

For further information or book onto this free course please contact: 

 

Jane Tyrrell 07808613199 j.tyrrell@barnwell.herts.sch.uk 

or Lisa Lowe 07808613202 l.lowe@barnwell.herts.sch.uk  

 

file:///P:/Staff Drive/Exams/Website/Website/Flyer My Teen Brain September 2019.pdf
mailto:j.tyrrell@barnwell.herts.sch.uk
mailto:l.lowe@barnwell.herts.sch.uk


School Clubs 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Fundraising at Barnwell School  
 
Our school community actively supports the school by raising money to benefit the 
school  
environment and enhancing every student’s  
education. 
 
We hope to raise £25,000 through our current fundraising campaign to generate 
funds to  
replace our school minibus. To help with this  
campaign, we intend to run a rolling calendar of fundraising events to be enjoyed by parents, staff and stu-
dents.  
 
As a school, we understand that with increasingly busy lifestyles it is not always easy to  
commit to events and activities, so we have also set up a donation scheme on Schoolcomms for our current 
fundraising campaign. You can donate by going to the School Bus Donation page by using the School-
gateway Link Click Here 
 
Details for setting up a schoolgateway account can be found on the Barnwell website https://
www.barnwellschool.co.uk/parents-info/communications/ 
 
If you are interested in getting more involved with the Schools activities, we are always on the look-out for new 
and enthusiastic people to join our Parent Partnership. If you are interested in becoming involved or would like 

to suggest new fundraising ideas please contact us by e-mail:  communication@barnwell.herts.sch.uk 

 
Thank you, in advance, for your support. 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/
http://www.schoolgateway.com/
https://www.barnwellschool.co.uk/parents-info/communications/
https://www.barnwellschool.co.uk/parents-info/communications/
mailto:communication@barnwell.herts.sch.uk


 

Learning Resource Centre 

 

Author of the Month 

 



Learning Resource Centre 

The Mystery Book! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Reads for Autumn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

Expressive and Performing Arts  

Extra-Curricular Activities Timetable  

2019 – 2020 

 

Clubs will start during the week commencing 23rd September  

 

 

Expressive Arts\Arts Extra Curricular Timetable 2019 - 2020.pdf 

 

Identity Dance & Musical Theatre at Barnwell Leisure Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

file:///P:/Staff Drive/Exams/Website/Website/Expressive Arts/Arts Extra Curricular Timetable 2019 - 2020.pdf


 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
               

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Thank you for supporting Breakfast Club. We have seen a fantastic number of attendee’s. 

 

This week we have purchased games for students to enjoy at Breakfast Club.  

Breakfast Club can be used to not only eat breakfast, but also to complete homework or to read a  

book in the library. 

 

We are appealing for Student Breakfast monitors to help out.  

If this is of interest to your child, can they please make contact with Miss Sayer. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing students at Breakfast Club on both Middle and Upper Campus. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Magic Breakfast Club Staff 

 

 

Breakfast Available 

 

Bagels  

Porridge 

Cheerios,  

Shreddies 

Cornflakes 

Rice Crispies 

Location: LRC 

Time: 8am - 8.25am 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Let’s Celebrate Success! 

 

We would like to celebrate your child’s outside achievements in school.  

If you would like your child’s outside achievements celebrated and  

recognised by the school, please email details, with photo’s if possible, 

to v.pettifer@barnwell.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to find out about apprenticeships, click the link below to access  

Apprenticeships parents pack: 

 

Amazing Apprenticeships Parents Pack 

 

https://amazingapprenticeships.com/resource/parents-pack-august-2019/


 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Events 2019-20 

 

Autumn Term, Monday 9
th

 September – Monday 16
th

 December 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find out about child ticketing information for catching the bus to school 

and recreationally, any council initiatives for children travelling by bus, a 

handy ‘How to catch a bus guide’, top tips for bus safety and a network 

map which shows our bus services in the local area. 

 

Please click the link below to download their leaflet  

 

Arriva Schools Leaflet 

 

 

https://www.barnwellschool.co.uk/assets/Uploads/Arriva-Schools-Leaflet-Stevenage.pdf


 

Do you have an old working bike?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are currently seeking fully working bikes that are  

suitable for young people over the height of 4ft 10.  

If you have a functioning bike that you would like to donate, 
we would love to hear from you.  

Contact Miss Sayer – s.sayer@barnwell.herts.sch.uk 



 

Take the Time to Thank a Member of Staff 
 

 

As a new initiative, we would like to offer parents the opportunity to recognise the hard work 
individual members of staff put in on a daily basis to ensure your children thrive academically 
and pastorally.  
 
The Barnwell Staff Thank You scheme will run throughout the year and will be available to   
access via newsletters and our new school website. 
 
Staff that are nominated will be personally recognised in school. 
 
Please click the picture below to be directed to a simple on-line form to register your         
nomination. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemHzezZVUPBVi8uVwZYjKXm24zgHn-Y2MackMlm3n2HbRuNw/viewform


  

Barnwell Social Media 

If you aren’t already, please make sure you follow 

our social media accounts below for the latest 

Barnwell news: 

Show My Homework
Parents should log in weekly to check:

• What homework has been set.

• Students have handed in on time.

• Did homework meet expectation?

• Get reminders / updates from teachers.

Parents can check their login details by emailing 
d.smith@barnwell.herts.sch.uk

Research shows that student progress is more rapid when
parents log in at least once a week!

Download the free app to your mobile / device!
Monthly prize draw for parents regularly logging-in.



 

Uniform Donations Required 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have any outgrown good quality 
School Uniform and PE kit that you could 

donate to other Barnwell families?  

 

If so, please send them into school for the 

attention of Shelagh MacKey. 

Any help would be so much appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

 



Free School Meals 

Your child could get a free school meal if you receive any of 

the following: 

• Income Support 

• Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 

• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guaranteed element of State Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit (as long as you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and you don't get more than 
£16,190 a year) 

• Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit) 

• Universal Credit (with annual earned income of no more than £7,400 after tax and not including any   
benefits you get). 

 
Apply today if you receive any of these benefits. It takes 5 mins and in most cases we can tell you 
straightaway if your child can get free meals at school. 

 
Click here for information about how to apply 

 

 

 

 

 

Barnwell have invested in the award winning resource, GSCEPod, to help your 

child reach their goals!  

Join the thousands of parents encouraging their children to use GCSEPod to   

support learning, homework and revision. 

 

Click Here to Find Out More 

 

http://fluencycontent2-schoolwebsite.netdna-ssl.com/FileCluster/Barnwell/MainFolder/Newsletters/Friday-5-October-2018/FSM-Factsheet.pdf
http://fluencycontent2-schoolwebsite.netdna-ssl.com/FileCluster/Barnwell/MainFolder/Newsletters/Friday-9-Nov-18/Parent_Flyer1.pdf

